
  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Sep. 9 – East Cobber Parade, 10am 

Sep. 11 – Comet Clubs begin 

Sep. 12 – Spirit Night @ Moxie and Burster’s 

Sep. 13 – 1st, 3rd, 5th hearing and vision 

Sep. 11 – 17 – Papa Johns promo week code: COBBSF 

Sep. 14 – BINGO Night 5:30 

Sep. 25 – 29 – Fall Break, no school 

 

New Staff Spotlight 
Mrs. Allen, Paraprofessional  

 

 

 

Hearing and Vision Screening 
All 1st, 3rd, and 5th grade students will get their hearing and vision screened at school on Wednesday, Sep. 13.  

Comet Clubs 
Comet Clubs begin Monday. Please ensure you have changed transportation accordingly in ParentVue. Your 

club teacher should have emailed directions to you. 

 East Cobber Parade 
Keheley families are invited to line Johnson Ferry Road this Saturday, Sep. 8 at 10am for the East Cobber 

Parade! Dr. Angelle, Mrs. Rabil, Mrs. Johnson, and Mrs. Wilkinson are all riding in the parade.  

Papa Johns 
Pizza for dinner? Yes, please! From Sep. 11 – Sep. 17 use code COBBSF each time you order to receive 

amazing discounts. Proceeds from your orders will go to Cobb Schools Foundation which supports all schools in 

the District. 

Cognia Surveys  
The Cobb County School District is fully accredited by Cognia, the world’s largest educational accrediting 

agency. Maintaining district accreditation requires adherence to stringent standards and a full audit of the 

school district every six years. The Cognia Student, Parent, and Staff Surveys are designed to collect data on 

student academic learning and wellness during the current school year.  Participation in each survey is 

anonymous and voluntary, and participation is highly encouraged. The survey results will provide Cognia 

Accrediting Agency, Cobb County School District, and local schools with data regarding student learning 

environment, staff input, and parent feedback to support continuous learning. 

3rd – 5th grade students will participate in the survey during STEM between Aug. 14 through Aug. 21. 

Link to the parent survey will be available to parents from Aug. 14 through Aug. 21. 

 

 Cobb Schools has their own Foundation 

for all schools and families in the 

District. Help us support Cobb Schools 

Foundation by enjoying Papa John’s next 

week. See the info. below. 

Did you 
know? 
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